orkers’ Compensation Committee of Alaska
P.O. Box 241911, Anchorage, AK 99524

E-mail: info@wccak.org

September 30, 2015

Department of Labor and Workforce Development
Division of Workers’ Compensation

P.O. Box 115512

Juneau, AK 99811-5512

Attention: Marie Marx
RE: Proposed Regulations 8 AAC 45.082 and 083
Dear Ms. Marx,

On behalf of the WCCA employer members we urge you to adopt the proposed regulations 8
AAC 45.082 and 083. As you know, medical costs account for about 76¢ of every workers’
compensation dollar, and it's long past time to tackle the escalating medical costs which drive
extremely high workers’ comp premiums. Even though these regulations do not address the
vital parallel issues of utilization and evidence-based objective medical treatment guidelines,
which the WCCA believes are critical to realize the full benefit of a medical fee schedule, we
believe these regulations are a step in the right direction and we give our full support.

Chuck Brady
President

CHUCK BRADY, PRESIDENT; TOMMIE SAVINA, VICE PRESIDENT; STEFANIE ASLAKSON, SECRETARY;
JOAQUITA MARTIN, TREASURER



